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Geneva, 18 March 2014
	Ref:


Tel:

Fax:
	Corrigendum 1 to
TSB Circular 61
TSB Workshops/A.N.
+41 22 730 5780
+41 22 730 5853
	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union;

-
To ITU-T Sector Members;

-
To ITU-T Associates;

-
To ITU-T Academia



	E-mail:
	tsbworkshops@itu.int 
	Copy:

-
To the Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of ITU-T Study Groups;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau;

-   To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Head of the ITU Area Office for CIS Countries, Moscow



	Subject:
	ITU Workshop on “Counterfeit Products: Making ICTs a part of the solution” (Kyiv, Ukraine, 28-29 April 2014 ) - (CANCELLED)


Dear Sir/Madam,

Further to TSB Circular 61 of 5 November 2013, I wish to inform you that the ITU Workshop on “Counterfeit Products: Making ICTs a part of the solution”, scheduled to take place in Kyiv, from 28 to 29 April 2014, has been cancelled in agreement with the State Service of Special Communication and Information Protection of Ukraine.

I apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused you.

Yours faithfully,


Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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